Minutes of the teachers‘ meeting in Málaga, 19/11/2018
Important news:
New date for Palermo: May 6 - 10, 2019 !

Topics discussed and agreed upon:
· Croatia going to be responsible for website; other schools to send their products to Croatia to be uploaded (Note: send URL of last project on in order to give idea about structure

· We are not going to use an acronym for the project, only „Our diverse cultural heritage for European Unity“

· The logo created by the Croatian school can be / will be used; see the attatched .jpg-file
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· Europass Mobility not practical for week-long trips; but dropping it may cause point deductions on the final report

· For the Palermo mobility: Italian teachers will look for hotel and send the information out as soon as possible
Evaluation of Malaga Meeting
· Things that went well: interesting presentations, working in international groups beneficial, quick start of work, trips and excursions more interesting for students than work in school, topic of art and architecture very interesting, walks very interesting, 10-minute-walks fantastic, getting students to interact with students from other countries, with different languages and different ages, trip to Alhambra was well-organized
· Things that did not go so well: age differences were not dealt with as sensitively as possible, older students were made to feel left out, it rained all the time, students (and teachers!) have to be on time and that must be made clear to them, students must be reminded of their responsibilities
· Ideas for next mobility: be clearer about what to bring and do, send out clear instructions of what to do, prepare more visual materials / presentations, make presentations more attractive to viewers with a sometimes limited knowledge of English
